CLOSE UP

PROGRAM INFORMATION

Trip Coordinator:

EMAIL: 515-242-7947 (phone)
amber.graeber@dmschools.org

Program Dates:
Spring Break! March 13-17, 2016

Program Sites:

Washington, DC, & Philadelphia

NOTES:

This trip is open to all DMPS 8th
graders.

Parent meetings will be scheduled
September 21-30.

Fundraising information will be
available at the parent meeting.

Return the form to your teacher if
you are interested in more
information. You will be contacted
directly about future trip meetings.

NAME: Amber Graeber, K-12 Soc. St.

Get excited for our upcoming trip! We will be participating in the Close Up program,
a dynamic hands-on civic education program for students.

Close Up is a non-profit, non-partisan civic education organization founded over 40 years
ago with a mission to inform, inspire, and empower students to become life-long, active
participants in our democracy.

PROGRAM COST
What’s included:

- Program tuition and instruction - 24-hour adult supervision and security

- Academic materials - All entrance fees and gratuities

- Quality hotel accommodation - Group photo, certificate and souvenir

- 3 meals per day during the program - Secondary medical and liability insurance
- Close Up Representative for your school - Coach bus transportation around the city
- Access to Georgetown Medical Center - Roundtrip airfare*

Total all-inclusive cost per student: $ 1,712.00
*Close Up group transportation package not included for all schools. Please consult with your trip coordinator
regarding travel arrangements.

PAYMENT SCHEDULE

$400 non-refundable deposit is due on or before November 15, 2015 to secure your child's
spot on the trip. This $400 deposit goes toward your child's trip balance of $1,712.00

Payments are made through your student's online account using a major credit card or
electronic check. Families can choose to set up a payment plan that works best for you.
However, student account balances must be fully paid by February 26, 2016.

Please note that you can make payments online at your convenience. All questions regarding
payment procedures at the school should be directed to the trip coordinator.

Please SIGN UP for this program by returning the bottom portion of this info sheet to:

8th Grade Civics Teacher by September 18

Once you sign up, you will be given individual account login information to enroll online, make payments
and access program information at www.closeup.org.

cut here

Student Name:

Grade: Date of Birth:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Signature:

Parent/Guardian Email:

Phone:
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